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All people have a right to health care. What is needed should be determined by the 
individual, their doctor(s), and their mental health professional(s). Those decisions 
should not be influenced by local, state, or federal governments. Please do not take 
any steps to legally block access to any type of health care including gender-affirming
health care services. To do so would put added strain on people in this already 
stressed minority and would lead to increases in mental health deterioration and 
suicides in this population. The Maine Legislature has a duty to protect all of its 
citizens. Please keep this fact in mind when voting on this bill. Thank you.


